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HARTFORD – Attorney General George Jepsen is advising customers that CF Oil Co. in New 
Britain has closed for business. 
 
“We have been advised that CF Oil and its owners are in active negotiation to sell the company,” 
Jepsen said. “Customers who may run out of oil in the next few days, however, should make 
arrangements with other heating oil companies as soon as possible.”  
 
Jepsen said his office and the state Department of Consumer Protection are closely monitoring 
the situation. As a precaution, he advised customers to retain copies of all records with CF Oil.  
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